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Under new legislation, interior designers are now protected under the Illinois Mechanic’s Lien Act. Contractors

and owners in Illinois should now include interior design professionals in their list of sub-contractors from

whom they should require a release of mechanic’s lien upon payment.

© 2024 - Sandberg Phoenix & von Gontard P.C. www.sandbergphoenix.com


